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Message From
The Teacher

Mrs. Lorenz

Reminders

Fitness Tips What’s Coming Up:

This month we will 
work on the letters:

Aa
Bb
Cc
Dd

Contact the 
Teacher

Wow!  Can you believe it is 
already September!?  We 

have started our letter of the 
week which means homework 

for your child!  Please be 
watching each Thursday for 
notes home about our letter.  

Be watching for letter of 
the week homework.  
You will need to send in 
a picture or food item of 
that letter each 
Monday.  Be creative 
and have fun!! We will 
be making a letter chart 
each week. 

The weather is 
beautiful outside!!  
Kids love to ride bikes.  
Can your child ride a 
bike?

Email: jlorenz@odessar7.net
• Phone: 633-5334


